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	PRESS RELEASE


Flea markets also falls under CTIA surveillance
(Ústí nad Labem, October 18, 2016) Farmers’ markets as well as other market types have become a part of public life in Czech cities and villages. One of them was the subject to an inspection carried out by the Czech Trade Inspectorate Authority in the Ústí Region. CTIA inspected compliance with the Act on Consumer Protection in Ředhošť where such markets have been held for 50 years. 
The inspection by the Czech Trade Inspection Authority was focused especially on compliance with applicable legal regulations relating to consumer protection. In the village of Ředhošť inspectors visited the traditional markets that are famous for the variety of offered assortment. There is a flea market for second hand goods purchases. Also poultry, various animals, sprout and other plants and sale of brand new products can be found at the market. Visitors can benefit from offers of a variety of cousin specialties. 
Inspectors carried out 4 inspections, including three cases in which flaws were discovered. In 1 case they discovered violation of the Act on Consumer Protection when the receipt didn’t contain all the required information and offered products weren’t equipped with the instructions for use in Czech. In 1 case the Act No. 64/1986 Coll. on the Czech Trade Inspection Authority was breached when the seller used scales without certification and in 1 case the Act on Technical Requirements for Products was violated when the seller acting as a distributor didn’t act in any way to prevent the sale of selected products that obviously failed the requirements, especially products without the CE marking. Furthermore, the name of the manufacturer or importer wasn’t provided and the inspected person didn’t have any purchase documents concerning the inspected products. 

On-the-spot fines amounting to CZK 5,000 were imposed for the above mentioned breaches.
Media contact: Ing. Renata Linhartová, MBA, Director of the Ústecký and Liberecký Inspectorate of the Czech Trade Inspection Authority; rlinhartova@coi.cz 


